									Brian Adzadi, RN
									1815 Beverley Rd. Apt. 4E
									Brooklyn, NY 11226
									Maven2160@msn.com
Dear Mrs. Hausman,
	
[bookmark: _GoBack]	I want to take this opportunity to thank you for hiring me as a staff nurse in the Emergency Department at Sacred Heart Hospital. As a staff nurse at your facility, I promise to uphold the standards and policies set up by your organization while providing optimal patient care. As a nurse from another state, I know the patient demographics differs in culture, customs and attitudes from the one I am accustomed to in my area. However, this is a challenge I look forward to face and learn from. I am proud to be accepted into your organization. If there is any additional information you require from me, please feel free to contact me. I look forward to working with you. 
									Sincerely, 
									Brian Adzadi, RN
									Brian Adzadi, RN
